
Staff Childcare Information  
Draft Updated 8/28 

Goal 
Provide childcare options for part-time and full-time staff who need childcare in order to work.   
 
Current Childcare Options 
Half-day preschool is operating at the following branches: BR, JN, HA, LN, LO, MO, SA 
Full-day licensed childcare is operating at Morrison  
School Days+ is operating at the following branches: BR, JN, KE, HA, LC, LN, LO, MC, MO, SA, SC, 
SM, SR, TB 
 
New Staff Childcare Offering  
A half-day staff childcare program has been created as a temporary solution while Y Kids is 
closed and will be re-evaluated once branches reopen. This program is similar to what 
previously operated as Parents’ Morning Out.  
 
Date 
Branches will open staff childcare on a rolling basis as needed and as space is available.   
Week of 8/24: LO 
Week of 8/31: BR, HA, LN 
 
The first product set-up will run through 9/25, and dates will be added as we learn more about 
our staff childcare needs and branch reopening plans. 
 
Hours 
8:00-1:00  (hours may be adjusted slightly on either end to accommodate specific program 
hours) 
Staff can only use for up to 4 hours max 
 
Cost 
The half-day childcare is free until further notice. All other programs noted above (preschool, 
school days+, licensed childcare) are fee-based and staff discounts apply as normal.  
Given the financial circumstances of our organization, the cost of half-day childcare is subject 
to change. Staff would be notified in advance if they will be asked to begin paying for childcare.  
 
Ages 
Branches should determine ages to serve based on need and number of rooms available. The 
age range served is 2-10, but younger and older ages will be considered on a case by case 
basis.  
 
Registration  
First priority will be given to staff who are working frontline with members and participants, 
and staff who must work on site. Examples of these roles include preschool teachers, School 
Days+ counselors, staff running outdoor fitness, and program directors.  
 
Capacities will be managed by each branch. The product will be web-enabled so staff can 
register themselves online. Branches should first determine priority staff based on the criteria 
above and ensure these staff have a spot reserved.  
 
Once the product is available online, staff from any location may register for childcare.    
 
 


